
Committee Meeting 

April 25, 2018 

VFW Hall 310 Woodland Street 

 

Steve Bradford called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. 

Present were: Steve Bradford, Walter McGrath, Steve Napolitano, Bob Hopkins, Ralph Stover and Dave 
de Ganne. 

A motion was made by Hopkins, seconded by Napolitano to accept the minutes of the meeting of April 
11th.  Motion approved. 

Chairman Bradford went through the assignment list to make sure that no one had any issues with their 
responsibilities. 

The Grand Marshall for the parade was discussed and it was decided  that Peter Guellnitz would be the 
Grand Marshall this year. 

The next meeting of the committee will be on May 23rd at 6:30 pm. 

A motion was made by McGrath, seconded by Stover to adjourn the meeting at 6:55 pm.  Motion 
approved. 

 

Respectfully submitted. 

 

Walter R. McGrath, Clerk 

 

 


